
Task Force Meeting Notes 3/16/21

● Vaccine on Friday - still waiting for the link/additional information; we do not know if the
second shot day

○ Protocols do change re: quarantine 14 days after the second vaccine (CDC info:
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/fully-vaccinated.html )

○ Are extra vaccines available to family members?
○ Pfizer is doing trials on a child vaccine
○ Planning for staff to be sick after second shot

● Effectiveness of social distancing - may end up changing from 6 to 3 feet
● Remote Fridays - should we consider removing some?

○ Reasons for having remote Friday haven’t change
○ Students would have a hard time with this decision (high school)
○ 5 or 6 Fridays after the full vaccination schedule
○ Group agrees no change at this time

● Remote numbers are declining (elementary = 8%)
● Remote after April vacation?

○ Four classrooms impacted after February
○ Would be tough to keep the kids motivated
○ Elementary has the most infected and affected
○ Group agrees that there is not sufficient evidence to be remote after vacation
○ Will look at how we are doing things at the elementary level to mitigate

● End of Year Events:
○ Prom & Graduation:  both are a go with precautions (LaBelle in Derry)
○ 8th Grade Celebration - need to finalize plans; something outside - food and

super fun stuff; bonfire, music, food truck;
○ Something for parents to attend?  High school gym
○ Grade 5 Celebration
○ Can there be any type of end of year music event?
○ Graduate Walk Through?  Outside?
○ Field Day
○ Senior dinner and awards night

● Summer Program and Extended School Year:
○ What if we have cases arise?  Go remote?
○ Staff needs to know what happens if a child has to quarantine

● Future Topics:
○ Planning for 21-22 school year

● Next Meeting:  April 13th

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/fully-vaccinated.html

